January 18th, 2002 – Grand Writing Workshop, Part II

There will be mock interviews from the ASU PFF group on March 22nd.  Ana Maria has offered to be interviewed for the mock interview for a statistics faculty member.

There will be a poster presentation on February 15th sponsored by the Graduates in the Earth and Life Sciences (GELS) group.  Math students are invited to submit presentations on their research.  The GELS website (www.asu.edu/clubs/gels) has more information on this opportunity.

NAU was given a Research Experience for Undergraduates (REU) grant for the upcoming summer.  This may provide some PFMF fellows an opportunity for a project.

Each PFMF fellow was called upon to research a possible conference to attend within the upcoming few months.  Their ideas for cost defrayment through grants were assessed and critiqued.  The following summarizes each student’s work:

Amylou would like to attend a stats conference in Michigan in May.  She has applied for a grant from the conference, a grant from the ASU grad college, and a PFMF grant.

Monika already went to the joint AMA meeting in San Diego earlier in January.  Hence, she has already applied for a travel grant.

Yu-Ju is looking for an IMA grant, although the deadline was January 15th.  This is a grant for a general post-doc position.

Tamil would like to attend a conference on academia and industry work in her home territory of Puerto Rico.  She has applied for a PFMF grant.

Jason would also like to attend the stats conference in Michigan in May.  He is not likely to present, and hence would not be given any money from the graduate college.

Rama had difficulties finding anything (prior commitments), but will get back to the group with her decisions.

Mahbubur would like to go to either the nonlinear dynamics workshop in Montreal, the center for complex systems in brain science (at Florida Atlantic), or the Interface 2002 (which is in Montreal also).

Ana Maria wrote to the chairperson of the Interface 2002 conference.  This conference is 3 days long, and covers topics such as statistics and computing, pattern recognition, and ill-posed problems.

Jen looked into a summer program in Park City, Utah, which runs from 6/30-7/20.  It is on math education, and will feature high school educators.  Talks will be given by the authors of some papers she has read in her coursework at ASU.

The dates for the curriculum vita-writing sessions have been moved up from 3/1 and 4/12, with the first one being January 25th.  Students are encouraged to look over the vitae found on faculty homepages.

Ana Maria and Jason will work together on the SCC grades-tracking project.  There are about 500 SCC students that have proceeded onto ASU whose grades can be tracked.

